
Shared Ministries Commission Report 
 
At our May Meeting: 

     Helen reported that Brethren Disaster Ministries volunteers are busy working in Trotwood and other 
locations that have been damaged by the tornado. They are also gathering supplies for CWS school kits 

and clean up buckets to be assembled later in the summer. They are hopeful to have an in person ice 
cream social using Covid protocols. 
     Karen Dillon reported that we only had 5 campers register so we would be canceling camp for this 

year. Quilting Camp is very popular this year. It will be at Bergamo Center this summer. We had the 
first of two in-person event in June. It was well attended. The next one will be at Salem Church of the 

Brethren on July 25 from 4:00 to 7:00. We hope you joy as for another fun gathering. 
     Pat Krabacher shared with us that she was able to raise approximately $700.00 through her t -shirt 
sales and additional donations. These will go to Sokur in Nigeria. 

     The Young Adults had their second trivia night with a few new attendees. As we meet, 4 girls are 
going down to King's Island for a fun time! 

     Ann Stackhouse wrote a short narrative about Shared Ministries that was accepted by the 
Commission and sent to the District. 
 

 We did not meet in June because of technical difficulties. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
Ann Stackhouse 


